
MORNING PRAYER GROUPS IN SCHOOL CHAPEL
Morning prayer groups for our 5-8 grade students have started back up! We hope to see you there
to begin our mornings with intentional prayer and community!

St. Joe's Bro's Boys Group
Wednesdays
8:05-8:15am
Blessed Sacrament Chapel

Mornings with Mary Girls Group
Thursdays
8:05-8:15am
Blessed Sacrament Chapel

UNIFORM REMINDERS

LAST DAY FOR SHORTS - FRIDAY, OCT. 18th



Beginning Monday, October 21st through April, students may not
wear shorts.

UNIFORM PANTS
Navy blue twill uniform pants
NOT PERMITTED:

Cargo pants
Patch-pockets
Color top stitching
Pockets on legs
Elastic cuff pant legs
Faded light color or jean-like
Rivets or brads
Frayed hem lines, rips tears, or holes
Jeans of any kind
Jeggings, leggings or stretch pants

SWEATERS: BOYS AND GIRLS
Navy blue cardigan, crew, or V-neck
Navy blue vest
Sweaters and vests cannot have hoods.

SWEATSHIRTS: BOYS AND GIRLS
Navy blue SVdP embroidered crew neck sweatshirts. Plain navy blue crewneck sweatshirts are
also allowed (no logos allowed)
Navy blue SVdP embroidered ¼ zip pullover also allowed
NOT PERMITTED:

Sweatshirts with hoods
Fleece jackets may not be worn in the school building

SPIRIT DAY - WOMEN'S CARE CENTER

Thursday, October 24th

Join us in praying for and supporting a greater respect for all
human life during this Right to Life month. Bring at least a $1.00
donation for the Women's Care Center and wear a spirit shirt and
sweatpants on Thursday, October 24th.

Sponsored by the SVdP Student Council



FIRST QUARTER REPORT CARDS

Friday, October 25th

First quarter report cards will be emailed (1 per student) around
3:00pm. The email will have a link to click and view each student’s
report card. If you want a hard copy of the report card please print it
when viewing as the link is only available for 14 calendar days.

OUT OF UNIFORM DAY - CANCER AWARENESS
Thursday, October 31st

The SVdP Student Council is sponsoring a Breast Cancer
Awareness day on Thursday, October 31st. Students may wear pink
in support of those in our community battling all types of cancer.
Our student council will be sharing information about cancer prevention and leading us in prayer
for those affected by cancer during our morning assembly.

Anything appropriate for school may be worn however no holes in any clothing.
No shorts or skirts.
No pajamas; no leggings.
No overly exposed shoulders or midriffs.
No open toed/open backed shoes.
No garments not in keeping with the teachings of the Catholic Church.

Lunch Menus

SOLEMNITY OF ALL SAINTS MASS
Friday, November 1st

There will be an all-school Mass at 9:15am for the Solemnity of All Saints. Parents are welcome to
attend.

https://www.svdpvikings.com/lunch/


SPIRIT SHIRT FUNDRAISER
Orders due by Monday, October 21st

It’s time to show your Viking pride and help the 8th grade class raise money by purchasing this
year’s SVdP Spirit Shirts! Place your order by clicking the link below. If you have any questions on
the shirts, please contact Will Roth williamdox@gmail.com .

https://catholicallyear.com/blog/over-150-all-saints-day-costumes-for/
mailto:williamdox@gmail.com


https://svdpvikings.itemorder.com/shop/home/


TANNERS DONUTS FUNDRAISER

Orders due by Tuesday, October 29th

It’s donut time! Please consider helping the 8th grade class raise
funds for their graduation activities. Tanner’s Donuts are available
for $16 per dozen. Please return the order form with payment to the
SVdP office by Tuesday, October 29th. Cash or check payments
(checks made out to SVdP) will be accepted.

Pick-up date is Friday, November 8th from 3 to 5pm in the school cafeteria. Please plan on picking
up your orders or making arrangements to pick up on this date. The 8th graders and families
appreciate your support!

https://www.svdpvikings.com/wp-content/uploads/Tanners-Donut-Form.pdf


BOYS BASKETBALL & GIRLS CHEERLEADING

Signups due by Friday, October 25th

Boys' Basketball is open to all 5th, 6th, 7th & 8th grade boys.
Girls' cheerleading is open to all 7th and 8th grade girls.

Registration MUST be completed by Friday, October 25th via the St. Vincent de Paul website for
Athletics. Please make sure that your child has a current sports physical on file in the school
office.

On the registration page, check the boxes noting you and your child will read and accept the IESA
Concussion Policy, the SVdP Athletic & Extracurricular Handbook, and Parent/Guardian Consent
and Liability Form. If you have any questions, please contact Alex Elger, AD at
athletics@svdpvikings.com

PND EARLY REGISTRATION NIGHTS

https://stvincentdepaul.8to18.com/accounts/login
mailto:athletics@svdpvikings.com


Monday, October 21st - 4:00-6:30 PM
Tuesday, October 22nd - 4:00-6:30 PM

Early Registration & Course Selection Nights - sign up for a time slot at this link.
More information can be found on this newsletter linked here.

Expect an individualized packet to be coming home with your student at the end
of the week.

St. Vincent de Paul Catholic School

Email: svdpoffice@svdpvikings.com
Website: www.svdpvikings.com
Location: 6001 North University Street, Peoria, IL, USA
Phone: 309-691-5012
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/SVdPVikings
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